
	

SHERWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

EYFS REMOTE LEARNING PLAN 
Core Learning Tasks for Tuesday, 12th May, 2020 

CORE LEARNING TASK FOR MATHEMATICS 
 
Please complete the assigned tasks on Mathletics.  In our core learning, 
we are going to continue to learn about time.  
On espresso click on key stage 1 > maths > time > videos > day on the 
farm part 1 & 2   
 
Please watch both videos. Each one talks through a day on the farm 
and shows the different times things happen. Ask a grown up to read 
the different times to you and see if you can say what is happening at 
each time on the farm. Please read the analogue time to your child 
NOT the digital time as this may confuse them.   
 
Have a go at making your own clock. You could get creative and cut 
out your own circle, add your numbers and cut out a short and long 
hand and attach them using a split pin. You could even use pipe 
cleaners for the hands, sticking them on with a blob of blutack! Be as 
creative as you’d like!                                                                                              

                                                          
 

CORE LEANING TASK FOR ENGLISH 
 
Watch the video Insects on espresso. To locate this video please 
type ‘insects’ in the search box at the top. Then clip on ‘insects      F.’ 
Insects are minibeasts. They have six legs and three parts to their 
body: a head, a thorax and an abdomen. They do not have a 
backbone.  
 
Listen careful to the video and see if you can answer any of the 
questions below.  

• Where do you find many insects?  
• How many body parts do insects have?  
• How many legs do insects have?  
• Can you name any of the insects mentioned in this video?  
• Can you think of any other insects that live in the garden or 

wood? 
 
Now research your own insect using books and/or the internet and 
see what interesting facts you can find.  
Draw your insect and underneath write some sentences/phrases 
about your insect.  
 
Don’t forget a super sentence needs a capital letter, finger spaces 
and a full stop!  

 

																  
                                    

KEEPING IN TOUCH 
*Update – please fill out the School Spider Form if you have any questions.*  
We invite you to submit photographs of your children’s experiences and 
photographs of completed paper based tasks to: 
eyfs@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 


